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Upcoming Events

Oct. 15 - Hot Lunch

Oct. 16 - Volleyball Tournament @ Fox Valley Lutheran High School - 8:00 am

Oct. 22 - CEA Fall Outing at Maedkes - 5:00 - 8:00 pm

Oct. 23 - Lutheran Pioneers Pumpkin Picking Outing - 1:00 pm

Oct. 27 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 28 & 29 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 31 - Joint Area Reformation & Organ Anniversary Service at St. John - 1:30 pm

Nov. 2 - Joint Board of Education meeting - 6:30

Health Reminder

Parents, just a reminder that if your child is coughing and/or  has a runny nose, please

keep them home for a day or two until their symptoms improve.  This will help others

stay healthy in our classrooms and allow us to continue as normal.  We greatly

appreciate your help in this matter.

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be spaghetti, carrots and cookies provided by the Frederick

family in honor of Kendra’s birthday.  The cost is $2 per person.



Volleyball

Our joint St. John/Trinity girls’ volleyball team will be participating in the Fox Valley

Lutheran volleyball tournament this Saturday, October 16, at FVL high school in

Appleton. Their first game will begin at 8:00 am. Please come and support our Cardinal

girls!  This will be the last volleyball event of the season.

Fire Prevention

Thank you to Tim Kamm and Scott Tebo from the Grover Porterfield Fire Department for

visiting our school on Monday, October 11. The children learned about fire safety and

prevention and each received a packet from the fire department. Please practice fire

safety measures at home, having preparedness plans in place and checking that smoke

and carbon monoxide detectors are working properly.

CEA Fall Outing

Next Friday, October 22, the CEA will be hosting a Fall Outing at Cody and Johanna

Maedke’s home, from 5:00 - 8:00 pm. They will provide hayrides and hot dogs. If you

would like to bring a dessert or snack, that would be appreciated. Dress appropriately

for the weather. If it is raining, this event will be cancelled. Please join us for an evening

of fun and fellowship.

Joint Board of Education Meeting

St. John will be hosting two joint Board of Education meetings with Trinity Lutheran

School, Marinette this school year. The first meeting will be November 2, 2021

beginning at 6:30 pm.  All parents are invited to attend.

Mission Offering

Our 1st semester mission offering is going to

WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This organization

provides valuable assistance to people in the

United States and around the world who are suffering from the effects of floods, fires,

earthquakes and other catastrophes. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as

the children go to chapel in church. Last week we collected $38.50 bringing our total

semester offering to $247.70.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


